
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon, 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, April 07, 2021 4:31 PM 
'Lonegan, Michael' 
RE: FPL Docket Notifications 

Per your request we have added you to the docket as interested persons. 

Sincerely, 

g,~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 03270-2021 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Lonegan, Michael <Michael.Lonegan@evercorelSl.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2021 4:24 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Chopra, Durgesh <Durgesh.Chopra@EvercorelSl.com> 
Subject: FPL Docket Notifications 

Hi, 

We would like to sign up the following two email addresses for the "Petition for 
rate increase by Florida Power & Light Company" docket 20210015. Are you able 
to assist us in signing up for notifications? 

Michael.lonegan@evercoreisi.com 
Durgesh.chopra@evercoreisi.com 

Disclaimer: 

If you no longer wish to receive emails relating to this subject matter, please contact your Evercore ISi contact/account representative or send your request to 
EmailPreferences@Evercore.com. 
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The information contained in this email message is intended only for use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by email, and destroy the original message.  
 
The information contained in this email and any attachment, including the names and email address of any and all recipients, is subject to Evercore’s GDPR 
Privacy Notice, the full context of which can be found here. Thank you. 




